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• Welcome to 2023 and another exciting year at CHP. 
 

• Reminder: 2023 Annual Memberships are due! If you have 

already renewed, thank you! 
 

• Save the date! The CHAS AGM will be held on Tuesday, April 

4th, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. preceded by a volunteer thank you 

luncheon at 11:30 a.m. RSVP your intention to attend to 

lorna@countryheritagepark.com by March 24th.  
 

• Call for Nominations for CHAS Board of Directors – Deadline 

March 1st. Please contact bev_hughes2@hotmail.com for more 

information about nominating someone or being nominated. 
 

• Our thoughts are with CHAS board member Bruce Christie on 

the recent passing of his beloved wife, Dianne. 
 

• Green Machinery History and Heritage is holding a special 

event “The D in ‘23” June 3rd and 4th. More details found 

under Upcoming Events on the CHP website. (see next bullet) 
 

• Check our upcoming events. click HERE. 
 

• Save the Date! CHP Fair will be held August 25th to 27th, 2023 
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